
 
	

COMPETITOR ADVICE 
As the motorsport world restarts this summer, MSVR is putting in place a number of changes to ensure we can 
resume our race events safely and enjoyably, while complying with Motorsport UK and government guidelines. 

Please read this advice carefully as most administrative aspects of a race meeting have changed in some way.

SIGNING ON
•	 All signing on for the event will now take place 
	 online, ahead of the event

•	 The link will be available under the event information 
	 on the calendar page of the MSVR website 

•	 The signing-on process includes your scrutineering 
	 declaration and part of your briefing (see below)

SCRUTINEERING
•	 As part of the signing-on process you will submit your 
	 car and safety equipment information, self declaring 
	 your compliance with Motorsport UK regulations

•	 This information will be passed to the Chief 
	 Scrutineer ahead of the weekend, and the 
	 scrutineers of the meeting will have the power to 
	 perform spot checks throughout the event, to 
	 ensure compliance with all relevant regulations

•	 Please remember that the standard Motorsport UK 
	 penalties continue to apply for non-compliance

COMPETITOR BRIEFINGS
•	 As part of the signing-on process you will go through a 
	 preliminary safety briefing. You MUST go through this 
	 from start to finish to complete the signing-on process 

•	 You may receive additional briefing notes via your 
	 coordinator or the Clerk of the Course. Please ensure 
	 you are also familiar with these before your first 
	 session on circuit

RACE ADMINISTRATION
•	 No printed results or bulletins will be available to 
	 collect. The event page on the MSVR website will 
	 become a “virtual noticeboard” and should become 
	 your first port of call for event documentation

•	 Transponder hire will still be available but should be 
	 booked in advance with TSL – www.tsl-timing.com or 
	 01827 285666

JUDICIAL GUIDANCE
•	 As a result of distancing measures, the usual judicial 
	 procedures are changing

•	 Detailed information is available from the Motorsport 
	 UK website – please ensure you are familiar with the 
	 new guidelines at www.motorsportuk.org/restart

VENUE RESTRICTIONS
•	 Pass numbers will initially be limited to assist with  
	 social distancing requirements and are for competitors 
	 and their essential helpers only

•	 The paddock(s) will be closed to non-essential 
	 personnel at all MSVR events in July

•	 Garage doors should remain open front and back when 
	 the garage is occupied

•	 Unfortunately there will be no podium ceremonies at 
	 MSVR events in July. This will be regularly reviewed

•	 Other restrictions may apply at individual venues and 
	 must be complied with 

ADDITIONAL CONSIDERATIONS FOR TEAMS
•	 Teams must consider bringing the minimum number of 
	 people required to an event

•	 Teams are recommended to bring their own first aid kit, etc. 
	 to minimise the need to use the circuit medical resources

•	 Teams should bring adequate PPE for all personnel and 
	 retain a record of those attending the event

OTHER CONSIDERATIONS
•	 DO NOT visit the medical centre if you suspect you have 
	 COVID-19 symptoms. If you begin to feel unwell during 
	 the event, notify the organisers and leave the venue in 
	 line with government guidance. 

•	 Restaurants/toilets/shower facilities will vary by venue – 
	 for the latest updates please check the circuit website

•	 Overnight stays are permitted from Thursday (for Friday 
	 testing only) and Friday (for the race weekend) – again 
	 please check the circuit website for details

These measures will remain in place until further notice.

IMPORTANT: You must not attend any race meeting if you have any symptoms of Covid-19, or you are required to  
self-isolate under Government guidelines
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